September 1, 1964

Leonard Cil Company
Box 400
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir!

I am writing you in regard to a well you have in the
Turkey Track Pool. It is State B-7717, well #2, SW SH,
Sec. 2-198-29E.

Wil) you pleass give us the status of this wsll at
the present time?

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. II






